Debra Thompson

From: George Wood <gswood49@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 9:48 AM
To: Assembly

Subject: Emergency ordinance

Dear Petersburg Assembly members,
I support the emergency ordinance, I think it is in our best interests and appreciate the work that has
gone into it.

Sincerely, Susan Wood

Sent from my iPhone



